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Kia ora  
 
Leaky Building Costs 
 
Thank you for your request made under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act 1987 (the Act), received on 4 July 2022. You requested the following information: 

• How much has the Wellington City Council had to pay out on leaky buildings since the last 
story in 2016? 

As per my decision letter the Wellington City Council has granted your request for information.  
 
Since 2016 the Council has spent approximately $43.9m (ex GST and legal and professional costs) 
on actual settlement of leaky building claims. This is from July 2016 to June 2022. 
 
Please note, we may proactively release our response to your request with your personal 
information removed. 
 
Thank you again for your request, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Asha Harry 
Official Information 




